
2020 was a unique and challenging year for everyone. I wish to thank all of you in the FEI 
community who have contributed so much and helped make it a better year for all of us. I wish 
you, your family, and your company a healthy and successful 2021!

A few reminders for the New Year:

• January’s monthly meeting is on Tuesday, January 12th and is open for registration at the FEI 
Dallas website: www.feidallas.org

• Chapter meetings are planned on 2nd Tuesdays through April, and will be both in person and 
virtual.

• D CEO’s Financial Executives Awards are open for nominations.

• We have a virtual wine event planned for late February.

• The in-person Winter Social normally scheduled in February has been moved to May.

• Our Spring Social Golf/Wine event is planned for late April.

• Please let our chapter sponsors know how much we appreciate them.

• Chapter members who did not get their one-time membership renewal discount in 2020 will 
receive it when they renew in 2021.

Happy New Year and Wishes for a Healthy and Prosperous 2021!

Ron Rushing
FEI Dallas Chapter President

https://www.financialexecutives.org/Network/Chapters/Dallas/Home.aspx



